



In Your Corner

Get to know NOC Alumnus Advisory Board Member, Alex Penny. **STORY ON PAGE 2-3**

Alumni Spotlight

Lauren Cook, 2023 Nursing Alumna, tells all on family and her time at NOC.

STORY ON PAGE 4



Foundation department want to welcome you to our newsletter. We will share new information quarterly.

The goal of this newsletter is to nurture relationships with alumni, donors, and friends. We will keep you updated on exciting things happening within the Northern family.



Scholarship Spotlight

Inside look on the newly established Northern Oklahoma College Foundation Scholarship funds.

SEE PAGES 5-11.





Let us welcome our newest legacy alumni, Brynlee Hook and Laney Campbell.

See page 17



Catch up on events and new things happening at Northern as well as what to expect in the upcoming months. Go to www.noc.edu/alumni.





HONORING NURSES INTERNATIONALLY IN MEMORY OF J. PATRICK BARNES

DAISY Nominations are now open.

Go to: http://DAISYfoundation.org to nominate your favorite past or present Nursing faculty member.



In Your Corner

Alumni Advisory Board Member Spotlight

ALEX PENNY

2022 Business Administration Alumnus NOC Stillwater

What makes NOC life-changing?

I would say it is the amazing people at NOC, regardless of campus, that truly enjoy helping and watching others succeed. For example, when I started back at NOC, I was beyond fortunate to have Leslie Johns as my advisor. Professor Johns went above and beyond helping me set expectations, a schedule, and doing everything she could to help me navigate the complexities of figuring out the academic system and my degree plan. I had plenty of professors that took time out of their day or weekend to answer questions about an assignment or something else I struggled to understand. I love NOC because of the people who poured into me to help me succeed.

What advice would you give new alumni and/or students?

Students – Soak up every resource you can. Ask questions and don't be afraid to lean on people when you don't understand something. Whether you are part of Gateway, or looking to get an associate degree to enter the workforce, there are plenty of resources and people willing to help you transition into what you are hoping to achieve. Don't wait until your final semester to work on your plan for the next stage.

New Alumni – I believe I fall into this category as well, but I would say stay involved with NOC. I have spoken with Professor Johns multiple times asking for advice and she either can help or knows someone who can. Don't have the mindset that, since you recently graduated, that NOC does not want to continue helping you achieve your goals in life. Life is going to throw a wrench in some of your plans, but keep your head up and surround yourself with people that care about you and you will get through it and end up being better on the other side.

In a few short sentences tell us about yourself.

I have an amazing wife and we have been together since 2013 and married in 2016. We had our only son in 2019 (he was the reason I decided to start back at NOC). I currently work as Vice President of Commercial Lending at Equity Bank in Ponca City. I spend a majority of my time being outdoors with my family whether we are golfing, fishing, or visiting different zoos around the U.S.



"I originally started at NOC in 2012, but in all honesty, I was not mature enough to be successful. I started again in 2019 after finding out that my wife and I were having a son. I wanted to be a role model for him and show that even if it's hard, you can achieve your goals. Reflecting on my academic journey at Northern Oklahoma College, where I pursued an Associate of Science in Business Administration, I recognize it as a foundational pillar for my professional growth. The comprehensive curriculum, combined with the practical insights provided by experienced faculty, not only enriched my understanding of business principles, but also honed my analytical and decision-making skills. These competencies have been instrumental in my career progression to the role of Vice President - Commercial Loan Officer. At NOC, the emphasis on real-world applications and the encouragement to engage in collaborative projects furthered a deep appreciation for the complexities of the commercial lending landscape. This educational experience laid the groundwork for my ability to navigate the challenges and opportunities within the financial sector with confidence and strategic acumen, enabling me to contribute significantly to my organization's objectives and to the success of our clients' businesses."

> — Alex Penny NOC 2019 – 2022

Life changing.



"I recently joined the Advisory Board. I've been on the Advisory Board one year now, but I will continue to be a part of this amazing college as long as they will have me."

ALUMNI SPOTLIGHT



Lauren Cook, RN

2023 Alumna NOC Tonkawa Associate in Applied Science Nursing (RN)

NOC Activities

Vice President of Student Nurses Association

What advice would you give new alumni and/or students?

Never underestimate the power of communication. Even effectively communicating negative information can improve the overall outcome.

In a few short sentences tell us about yourself.

I've been a nurse for six years now, starting as an LPN. I am truly passionate about the work I do, and I like to hope it shows to the patients and families I care for. I'm married to an NOC alumnus, and we have a 16 month old daughter, Rylie, who was born two weeks before I graduated NOC. We also have a son, Bentley, on the way who is due in December 2024.

Review left on Stillwater Medical Center Page, "Lauren treated my Dad with dignity and caring through a very tenuous night in CCU [Critical Care Unit]. She kept us informed, never acted as if we were a bother, and explained everything clearly and with compassion. She is an extraordinary human and a phenomenal nurse. We are grateful for all the staff, she however absolutely shined. She rarely sat down, and never stopped working to do what was best for him throughout the night." - Daisy, Stillwater Medical ICU, 2024



Rylie, Blake (2021 Alumnus) and Lauren Cook



Bentley Due December 2024

What makes NOC life-changing?

The nursing faculty of NOC is life changing because they took my circumstances into consideration and worked with me through them. From the beginning of the program when my admitting GPA was less than ideal but my references and LPN (Licensed Practical Nurse) program GPA showed what I was capable of, to the final two semesters of the program where I became pregnant and thought I'd have to be out a year to complete my final semester. The staff worked with me, even when I had to go on bedrest due to complications the last month of my pregnancy. It was never ideal for either party, but they made me feel like my circumstances were just another obstacle that they would help me overcome as long as I continued to put in the effort. I gained a lot of cheerleaders and role models through this program.





SCHOLARSHIP SPOTLIGHT

Northern Oklahoma College Foundation establishes the following new scholarships.

The Dineo Heilmann Legacy Scholarship Fund



Pictured (L-R): Sheri Snyder, Vice President for Development and Community Relations; Diana Watkins, NOC President; Dineo Heilmann, former Roustabouts Director; Dr, Rick Edgington, Roustabouts Alum; Candy Oller, Director of Development and Donor Relations. Not Pictured: Jackie Conrady, Roustabouts Alum. (Photo by Shiloh Martin, Northern Oklahoma College Photographer/Videographer)

The NOC Foundation, Inc. acknowledges the establishment of the Dineo Heilmann Legacy Scholarship Fund.

This scholarship was created by former Roustabouts and friends of Dineo Heilmann to not only provide financial assistance to deserving NOC students, but also to honor Dineo for his dedicated leadership of the NOC Roustabouts. His wish is to provide financial assistance to graduating students who excel in music performance and theater tech and who, following graduation, will continue their endeavor to become a professional musician or technician in the entertainment field.

The recipient(s) must be a graduating student at Northern Oklahoma College Tonkawa who has participated in Roustabouts as a vocalist, instrumentalist or technician.

Annual earnings and monies donated above the endowment amount will be used to fund the scholarship(s) annually and if more than one recipient is selected, funds will be divided equally between the recipients to provide a cash award up to \$500.00 each to a selected vocalist, instrumentalist, and technician as funds allow.

NOC Establishes Evelyn Scoles Coyle Scholarship for Returning Sophomores



Pictured Front Row (L-R): NOC President Diana Watkins, Evelyn Scoles Coyle. Back Row (L-R): Vice President for Financial Affairs Anita Simpson, Vice President for Development & Community Relations Sheri Snyder, Director of Development and Donor Relations Candy Oller (Photo by Shiloh Martin, Northern Oklahoma College Photographer/Videographer)

Through the generous support of Evelyn Coyle, a 1951 Alumna from Northern Oklahoma Junior College, the establishment of this permanently restricted endowed scholarship fund through the Northern Oklahoma College Foundaton, Inc. will provide returning NOC sophomore students an opportunity to complete their educational goals at Northern Oklahoma College Tonkawa.

NOC Distinguished Alumna 2021 and long-time Tonkawa resident, Coyle values higher education and it is her desire to help others obtain a four-year higher education degree. She wishes to assist deserving students to be successful in reaching their educational and professional goals.

"At Northern we are extremely proud of the percentage of our students who graduate college with no debt," said NOC President Diana Watkins. "This would not be possible without the generosity of individuals like Evelyn Coyle. What an incredible gift she is giving to current and future students."

NOC Vice President for Development & Community Relations Sheri Snyder added, "Every dollar plays an important part in enriching lives and transforming families for generations to come," she said. "We are so grateful to Evelyn Coyle for believing in our mission at NOC and supporting our students attending NOC Tonkawa."

Candidates must be a full-time returning sophomore NOC student with a cumulative GPA of 3.0, studying at Northern Oklahoma College Tonkawa.

Preference will be given to student(s) with determined financial need and demonstrate a high level of scholarship aptitude, strong work ethic and good moral character.

There will be no restrictions as to a major of study in determining eligibility for this scholarship; however, preference will be given to students with declared majors in Engineering, Education, Business, and transfer programs in which they are intending to pursue a Bachelor's Degree. The NOC scholarship committee shall determine the recipient and the NOC Institutional Scholarship office will administer the award.

Investment earnings and donations for scholarship purposes shall be used to provide annual scholarship awards.

NOC establishes First Generation College Student Scholarship Fund



The Northern Oklahoma College Foundation, Inc. announces the establishment of the First Generation College Student Scholarship Fund.

This permanently restricted scholarship endowment fund, created in January 2024, was originated in recognition of and dedicated to the need for financial assistance for selected students who are the first in their immediate family to attend and graduate from a two-year college or university and whose parent/legal guardian(s) do not possess an associate or bachelor's degree.

This scholarship was created and endowed for student(s) who may not qualify for financial aid, but could benefit from additional funding to help offset education-based expenditures.

"As the daughter of a first-generation college student, I am so incredibly appreciative of the generosity of this donor," said NOC President Diana Watkins. "My dad's community college experience completely changed the trajectory of his life, and therefore mine. This scholarship will improve the quality of life for many families for generations to come."

According to Candy Oller, Director of Development and Donor Relations at NOC, the anonymous donor for this scholarship was a student who was not eligible for financial aid, who paid her own way through college without assistance from family, and struggled immensely. There were many times the donor had multiple jobs to make ends meet, and at times wanted to give up, but did not. The donor is now in a position to help those student(s) who may need financial assistance, and hopefully take some weight off their shoulders. By knowing that someone cares enough to give back, the donor hopes to make their college adventure a little easier.

Applications must be made with the NOC Scholarship Office, be a high school graduate/GED equivalent whose parents do not have an associate or bachelor's degree. Preference will be given to the applicant who demonstrates a financial need, scholarship aptitude and achievement and is full time/part time at NOC Tonkawa

The NOC Scholarship Committee shall determine the recipient(s). Monies raised and/or donated annually for scholarship purposes shall be classified as temporarily restricted and used to provide up to five (5) minimum award(s) of \$1,000 annually. Additional scholarships may be awarded on an as need basis as determined by the Scholarship Coordinator and available funding.

Dr. Robert "Bob" Matthiesen Memorial Scholarship Fund



Pictured (L-R): Vice President for Development & Community Relations Sheri Snyder, NOC President Diana Watkins, Ag and Biological Sciences Division Chair Tricia Moore, and Director of Development and Donor Relations Candy Oller.

(Photo by Shiloh Martin, Northern Oklahoma College Photographer/Videographer)

The Northern Oklahoma College Foundation, Inc. is pleased to announce the establishment of the Dr. Robert "Bob" Matthiesen Memorial Scholarship fund.

Through the generous support of the NOC Agriculture and Biological Science Department, this fund will assist high school seniors who have participated in the NOC Ag Interscholastic Contest with the opportunity to achieve their educational goals at Northern Oklahoma College in Tonkawa.

Dr. Robert Lee Matthiesen, affectionately known as "Dr. Bob" was a professor of Science and Agriculture at NOC from 1993 until his retirement in 2004. He dearly loved farming, which he jokingly referred to as his hobby, and he dearly loved teaching at NOC. It gave him great joy to help his students.

He was a "do-gooder" in all aspects of his life. His goal was always to make things better for people he interacted with.

Candidates must be a graduating senior and have participated in the NOC Ag Interscholastic Contest held in March each year. The student must be enrolled as an Agriculture major at NOC.

The NOC Agriculture and Biological Sciences Division will select the recipient while the NOC Institutional Scholarship Office will administer the award.

Monies raised and/or donated for scholarship purposes shall be used to provide a \$1,000 award annually to a full-time student at Northern Oklahoma College Tonkawa.

Christopher Storm and wife, Dr. Juliana Nykolaiszyn, have established the NOC Gateway Student Scholarship Fund through the NOC Foundation.



Pictured (L-R): Vice President for Development & Community Relations Sheri Snyder, Vice President for Stillwater Dr. Marsh Howard, Dr. Juliana Nykolaiszyn, NOC Science instructor Christopher Storm, NOC President Diana Watkins, Director of Development and Donor Relations Candy Oller.

(Photo by Shiloh Martin, Northern Oklahoma College Photographer/Videographer)

Through the generous support of NOC science instructor Christopher Storm and his wife Dr. Juliana Nykolaiszyn, the establishment of this restricted scholarship fund will provide students an opportunity to pursue their educational goals at Northern Oklahoma College.

"A college education can provide many things, including new beginnings and experiences," Storm said. "Juliana and I experienced many of the financial issues that many of our students face. We both were in the workforce, barely making ends meet. We decided to go back to college and, through hard work and balancing the needs of being students and workers, ultimately achieved our dreams of Juliana becoming a librarian and me becoming an educator. This would not have been possible without financial assistance."

"By setting up this scholarship fund, we hope to do our small part in advancing lifelong learning and the career trajectory of NOC/OSU Gateway students," he added.

"This fund was also created to serve as a readily available option for anybody to assist our great

Northern students attending NOC Stillwater. All alumni, families, individuals, organizations, and businesses that want to assist these students are welcome and fully encouraged to contribute to this great cause," he said.

NOC President Diana Watkins thanked the Storm family for their generosity and the impact of the scholarship.

"I am extremely excited about the creation of this scholarship for NOC/OSU Gateway students," Watkins said. "The fact that it was established by a faculty member in our Physical Science Division underscores what I know to be true about our faculty and staff at NOC: they truly embrace our tagline of Life Changing. Assisting college students financially is, in fact, 'Life Changing."

This scholarship, established by the Storm Family of Stillwater, Oklahoma, seeks to empower and support students who are striving to overcome financial barriers and achieve their academic goals. Geared toward the NOC/OSU Gateway Program, the Storm Family is committed to

supporting NOC Stillwater students. The Storm Family's goal is to move toward a permanently restricted endowed fund in the future.

Applications must be made through the NOC Scholarship Office. The recipient must be a non-traditional full-time or part-time NOC or Gateway student and preferably a single parent who has completed 12 academic credit hours including at least one credit hour at NOC Stillwater and have

a cumulative 2.50 GPA or higher. Oklahoma State University students attending NOC Stillwater do not qualify.

The NOC Stillwater scholarship committee shall determine the recipient(s) with input from the Storm Family. The NOC Institutional Scholarship office shall administer the award.

Those wishing to make a gift to the NOC Foundation can contact the Foundation office at 580.628.6292 or online at Give to NOC www.noc.edu/development/foundation/give-online/.

Northern Oklahoma College, the state's first public two-year community college, is a multi-campus, land-grant institution that provides high quality, accessible, and affordable educational opportunities and services.

NOC serves nearly 4,000 students through the home campus in Tonkawa, branch in Enid, and NOC/OSU Gateway Program in Stillwater. Of these students about 80% receive financial aid and/or scholarships. 75% of NOC students complete their degree with zero debt.

The college is accredited by the Higher Learning Commission and offers associate degrees in three general areas: Arts, Science and Applied Science; the Accreditation Council for Business Schools and Programs; and the Accreditation Commission for Education and Nursing.

For more information about Northern Oklahoma College or giving to the NOC Foundation, please contact the development office at (580) 628-6208 or visit the NOC website at www.noc.edu.



For a Complete List of NOC Institutional Scholarships, Visit

www.noc.edu/students/current-students/scholarships/



This program provides financial assistance to **NOC Stillwater Gateway Program** students selected by faculty for classroom achievement.

Alumni, families, individuals, organizations, and businesses are welcome to contribute to this great cause.



https://www.noc.edu/development/foundation/hats-online-giving/

Christopher Storm, NOC Stillwater Instructor, established the H.A.T.S. Student Award Fund through the NOC Foundation.

For More Information, Contact Christopher Storm 580.628.6984 | Christopher.Storm@noc.edu







Brandon Haynes & The Guys Take the Stage for A Full Moon Concert

Brandon Haynes & The Guys, featuring NOC Roustabouts and Alumni, appeared at the Full Moon Concert Sunday, Aug. 18 in Tonkawa Centennial Park, 301 East Grand in Tonkawa.

The musically eclectic band featured five NOC Roustabouts alumni including Brandon Haynes (piano/vocals), Brad Matson, (percussion/drums), John Shwayat (bass guitar), Hunter Vogele (drums/percussion/guitar), Axel Navarette (synth/guitar) and NOC alum Erik Willadsen (guitar).

The audience enjoyed a broad selection of covers including pop, rock, and some good ole' oldies. Roustabouts alumni performing vocally include Teri Vogele, Kristi Browne, Trey Kirkpatrick, Jera Kiespert, Sarah Machia, Ashley Adams, Nicole and Kyle Hoover, Relo Adams, Tarryn Pruett, Kenneth Thomas, Lindsey Navarette and more.

Haynes instructs music and is the Vocal Director and Musical Arranger for the Roustabouts at NOC Tonkawa. He is also the Director of Music and Worship Arts at First United Methodist Church in Tonkawa and the Artistic Director for the Choral Arts Society of Northern Oklahoma (CASONO) Ponca City community choir.

The NOC Foundation along with the Alumni and Community Relations Office supported this community event and hosted an information booth with giveaways, bottled water and games.

Northern Oklahoma College and NOC Foundation joined the North Central Oklahoma Arts Council and Heart in the Park Committee to sponsor this event.











NOC Enid 25th Anniversary Celebration of Events

SEPTEMBER 14, 2024

Cherokee Strip Festival and Parade

9:00 am - 1:30 pm, Parade at 10:30 am Downtown Enid

25 Year Celebration of David Allen Memorial Ballpark and Jets Baseball 7:00 pm

David Allen Memorial Ballpark



SEPTEMBER 25, 2024

Kickoff Celebration/Open House

11:30 am - 1:30 pm

NOC Enid on the Lawn (Inclement Weather - Montgomery Hall)

NOC Alumni and Friends Social 4:30-6:30 pm Callahan's Pub and Grille, Enid

Jets Women Soccer Game vs Seminole 6:30 pm Advance Soccer Complex, Enid

NOVEMBER 5, 2024

Mackie Planetarium Show 7:00 pm NOC Enid

DECEMBER 2024 TBA

Christmas Concert 2:00 pm Bivins Chapel

SPRING 2025

NOC Roustabouts Show TBA

NOC Enid, Briggs Auditorium

Jets World Series Champions 5 Year Anniversary TBA

*Tentative schedule. Please check www.noc.edu/enid/ for current upcoming events. Life changing.

FEBRUARY 13, 2025

Jets Homecoming Basketball Game

11:30-1:30

NOC Enid, Mabee Center

FEBRUARY TBA, 2025

Jets Alumni Basketball Game

NOC Enid, Mabee Center





NOC Alumni who would like to join us in the parade please contact Jeremy Hise, 580.548.2393 or Jeremy.Hise@noc.edu





Save the Date

Please join us as we celebrate the twenty-five year anniversary of

NORTHERN
Oklahoma College Enid



Open House Wednesday, September 25, 2024 11:30 am-1:30 pm

On the lawn between Everest Administration and Marshall buildings 100 S. University, Enid, Oklahoma

Cookout

Campus Tours

Live Radio Remote

Planetarium Demo

Observatory Demo

Yard Games

Photo Booth

and More

Brief remarks at 12:30 pm

Casual dress attire. In case of inclement weather, event will be moved to Montgomery Hall.

Please RSVP by September 18:

Melisa Cottle

melisa.cottle@noc.edu

or 580.628.6214



25 YEARS

CELEBRATING 25 YEARS OF NOC ENID

Alumni Fuends

SOCIAL

WEDNESDAY | SEPTEMBER 25 | 2024 4:30-6:30 PM

CALLAHAN'S PUB & GRILLE

220 N INDEPENDENCE ST. | ENID, OK

CONTACT KAYLA WOODERSON 580.628.6473 | KAYLA.WOODERSON@NOC.EDU



Legacy Birth Hnnouncements



Welcome, Brynlee and Laney





If you are an NOC Alum and would like to share the news of your new bundle of joy, simply send birth announcement form located on the NOC Alumni website and all photos to Kayla Wooderson, Director of Alumni and Community Relations. Once form is complete and submitted, an NOC Alumni Legacy onesie will be sent to your address. Please take a picture of your precious bundle of joy in the onesie to include in the announcement.

Fill out online form (scan code above) and email Kayla Wooderson: alumni@noc.edu

Northern Oklahoma College is seeking nominations for the 2025 NOC

Distinguished Alumni Award Nominations are due November 1.

Selected honorees will be inducted into the NOC Hall of Fame at the Alumni and Friends Reunion to be held in the Renfro Center, April 6, 2024 at NOC Tonkawa

The Distinguished Alumni Award has been established to recognize the achievements of former students whose personal lives, professional achievements and community service exemplify the objectives of NOC. This award is the highest honor that Northern bestows upon an outstanding alumnus/a. To view the past honorees, visit the website at https://www.noc.edu/development/alumni/distinguished-alumni-hall-of-fame-nominations/.

Contact Kayla Wooderson, Director of Alumni and Community Relations at 580.628.6473, kayla.wooderson@noc.edu or visit the NOC website at www.noc.edu/alumni.

NOC Alumni Association

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP

- \$25 Individual
- · \$35 Joint

LIFETIME MEMBERSHIP

- · \$200 Individual
- \$300 Joint

By joining the NOC Alumni Association as a Lifetime Member, you will receive an NOC Customized Swag Box.

A portion of your dues will go to an Alumni Legacy Scholarship which will be available to those children and grandchildren of NOC graduates who are current members of the Association. The other portion of the money will go to fund our alumni events.



For more information on Membership Benefits or Online Payment click on the following link:

Upcoming Events

Mark Your Calendar

SEPTEMBER

- 11 Routabouts Performance Kay County Free Fair Blackwell, OK
- 14 Charlie Adams Day Newkirk, OK
- Cherokee Strip Parade
 Perry, OK 10 am
 Enid 10:30 am
 (Festival 9 am-1:30 pm)
- 14 25 Year Celebration of David Allen Memorial Ballpark and Jets Baseball Enid (DAMB) 7 pm
- 25 Year Kickoff Celebration Open House, NOC Enid 11:30 am - 1:30 pm
- NOC Alumni and Friends Social Callahan's Pub and Grille Enid 4:30-6:30 pm
- 27-28 Standing Bear Powwow Ponca City, OK

OCTOBER

- Planetarium Show NOC Enid 7 pm
- 3-6 Fall Play, Pride & Prejudice KPAC, NOC Tonkawa
 - 15 Nursing White Coat Ceremony and Nursing Honor Society Induction Fall Ceremony NOC Enid 4 pm

- Renfro Endowed Lectureship
 Professor Elliot Engel
 NOC Tonkawa 6:30 pm
- 31 Trick or Treat Fair & Halloween Spooktacular, NOC Tonkawa 5:30 7 pm
- 31 Halloween Spooktacular Caberet KPAC 7:30 pm

NOVEMBER

- Alumni Hall of Fame Nomination Deadline
- Veterans' Day ParadePonca City, OK

DECEMBER

- Planetarium Show Enid 7 pm
- 3 Giving Tuesday
- 5 Tonkawa Holiday Parade
- Band, Choir, Madrigals Concert KPAC NOC Tonkawa 2 pm

FEBRUARY

- 4 Planetarium Show Enid 7 pm
- 5 Homecoming Roustabouts Show KPAC, NOC Tonkawa 7:30 pm
- 5 Homecoming Basketball Games NOC Tonkawa 5:30 pm / 7:30 pm

MARCH

- 4 Planetarium Show Enid 7 pm
- 4 NOCF Annual Donor Recognition Event Renfro Center
- 7-9 Spring MusicalRock of AgesKPAC, NOC Tonkawa 7:30 pm

APRIL

- Planetarium Show Enid 7 pm
- 12 NOC Alumni & Friends Reunion and Hall of Fame Induction Ceremony, Renfro Center, Tonkawa
- 12 Roustabouts Benefit Show KPAC, Tonkawa 7:30 pm

MAY

- The Gathering Ag Event Agriculture Event (Tentative)
- Nurses Pinning Tonkawa 7 pm
- Commencement Tonkawa 9:30 am Enid/Stillwater 2:30 pm



How to Get Involved

The Northern Oklahoma College Foundation is a non-profit corporation organized under IRS 501(c) (3), and receives and manages private gifts on behalf of the College. There are a wide range of gift opportunities at Northern.

Wherever your interests lie, there is a place for you to contribute and make a difference. We encourage you to check out our website at http://www.noc.edu/foundation/ to view the donor wish list. Development staff are available to assist you with information.

We look forward to another exciting year of being part of Northern's family as well as working together with you to promote NOC, its programs and students. We encourage you to get involved!

To Give: Go To https://www.noc.edu/development/foundation/give-online/

Subscribe Now

To Unsubscribe: Email <u>alumni@noc.edu</u>

